
                                                                                                                                                 

 
WORLD STATISTICS DAY CELEBRATION IN THE SINGAPORE 

 

 

In order to celebrate WSD, the Singapore Department of Statistics is planning the 
following activities:  

 

- Staff member symposium on 20 Oct 2010 during which the significance of the 
WSD will be shared with the staff. 

- Inclusion of a thematic icon in SingStat website (www.singstat.gov.sg) in Oct 
2010 hyperlinked to WSD website 

- Announcement of the WSD in ‘Latest Stats News’ of SingStat website on 20 
Oct 2010 (hyperlinked to WSD website) 

 

 

 

 

Singapore, 7 September 2010 
 
 
 


